
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Tuesday 6th May and Thursday 8th May we will be 
holding a book fair at school.  The book fair will be open 
from 3:15pm to 4pm on both days in the Key Stage 1 
Hall. 
 
You will be able to either pay cash or card using a QR 
code.  There will be books for all ages and prices start 
from £1.99.  There is something for everyone. 
 
Reading and books are an important part of learning 
and we would love to see you and your child at the book 
fair. 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Sharp 
Literacy Lead 
 


